
  

 

  

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 4R 

 
        Miss Richardson     

        and Mrs Allen 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Dear 3C, 

 

I am so excited to see you again and to get to know you all properly. I am very much looking forward to teaching you all and I have 

enjoyed seeing all of the fantastic work you have completed with Mrs Chrimes in Year 3 and I am thrilled to be your Year 4 teacher in 

September. I know that Mrs Allen, our TA, is also very excited to be your TA and is looking forward to being with you all next year. In Year 4, I 

will help you develop your Pitmaston Character Values so that you can be an independent and responsible KS2 pupil. It will be a year full of 

fun, hard work and challenges and I know that we are going to have a wonderful year together. I hope you enjoy getting to be a role 

model to the children who are joining us in Lower Key Stage Two.  

 

I will be planning some exciting and interesting lessons over the summer ready for when you return to school. We have some exciting topics 

in Year 4 ncluding; Raging Rivers, Revolting Romans and Rainforests to name just a few. There are some changes in Year 4 such as our 

classroom and the pegs where we put our coats. However, I will help you learn all of this really quickly in September.  

 

I hope you all enjoy your summer holidays and make the most of the sunshine with your friends and family. I can’t wait to hear all about it 

when you return to school. I am excited to be spend time with my loved ones and enjoy the beautiful weather, I hope you do too! I know 

that Mrs Allen is also looking forward to relaxing, spending time with her son and having some lovely days out. 

 

Please do stay safe and I am sure you will enjoy some amazing adventures this summer, so why not keep a diary all about you and your 

adventures. 

 

See you soon, 

Miss Richardson 

 


